Jeremy Johnston

From: Rachel Donahue <redonahue@heelstoneenergy.com>
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 1:57 PM

To: CDS User

Cc: Jeremy Johnston

Subject: Westside Solar - CUP and SEPA Application

Good Afternoon,

Westside Solar, LLC had a pre-application meeting with Jeremy Johnston on September 4, 2019. We are now submitting
our full CUP application and associated SEPA checklist and supporting documents.

Hardcopies of all CUP and SEPA materials will be arriving to the Kittitas County Community Development Services office
via FEDEX tomorrow. The only exception is the full-size site plan which, according to FEDEX tracking, arrived to KCCDS
this morning.

| have also compiled electronic versions of all the documents being submitted. The electronic versions can be accessed
here.

Thank you in advance for your review of our application. Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions during
your review; I'm always more than happy to answer questions about our projects or discuss solar energy in general.

Best Regards,
Rachel

Rachel Donahue

Heelstone Renewable Energy, LLC | Development Manager
Direct: (919)-421-8245

1414 Raleigh Rd, Suite 210 | Chapel Hill, NC 27517
redonahue@heelstoneenergy.com
www.heelstoneenergy.com
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